
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education..!! 
 
It is our great pleasure to notify you that DUO-Sweden 2020 is open for applications from April 14 
until May 18, 2020 Swedish local time. 
 
 
 
DUO-Sweden Program is sponsored by Swedish Council for Higher Education with an aim to 
promote exchanges of people between Sweden and Asian ASEM member countries on a 
balanced and permanent basis. 
 
 
 
Under the DUO-Sweden Fellowship, ASIAN university students can have financial supports for 
their exchange study in Sweden. Details of DUO-Sweden Fellowship including eligibility, criteria 
and application information are in the attachment for your information. I hope this information will 
be broadly spread in your higher education institutions, so that more people interested in 
exchanges with Swedish institutions will have fellowship opportunities. 
 
 
 
If you have any comments or further questions regarding the attached materials, please e-mail to 
the Secretariat of ASEM-DUO at admin2@asemduo.org. You may find relevant information 
regarding ASEM-DUO and DUO-Sweden Fellowship from the Secretariat’s website 
at http://www.asemduo.org 
 
 
 
You are requested to disseminate the above information widely amongst students and faculty of 
your Institute so that more people interested in exchanges with Swedish institutions will have 
fellowship opportunities. 
 
PFA:- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oLn3-QrJKU9PcHfwGWJcFTab_KzIk17x/view?usp=sharing 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j3dMKnoIuZ6Faf7id-2gBAJw-7hZ6h7A/view?usp=sharing 


